
April 29, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairwoman
House Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C., 20515

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member
House Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C., 20515

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding to Construct the Deicing Apron at the Erie International Airport project in fiscal year 
2023.  The entity to receive funding is the Erie International Airport located at 4411 West 12th St, Erie, PA 
16505. 

The funding will construct an approximately 8,000 syd concrete apron for deicing of business aviation and 
commercial aircraft.  A consolidated deicing apron, currently proposed in the Airport’s Master Plan, would 
provide a single open area to spray not only commercial aircraft but business jets that are previously 
underserved.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Mike Kelly
Member of Congress


